
 

 

FRIDAY, 24 JANUARY 2020 

 

 We wish to bring to your attention that the following FALSE job vacancy has been posted on a Facebook page 
called “BUY OR SELL ANYTHING IN NAMIBIA” by an individual unknown to RAM – 

 

 Please note that – 
o RAM has a clear Recruitment Policy in place in terms of which RAM makes use of carefully selected 

Recruitment Specialists that cater for all of RAM’s recruitment needs; 
o RAM’s Recruitment Specialists – 

 advertise available positions within RAM on their websites; 
 interview prospective candidates;  
 submit the curriculum vitae’s of the prospective candidates to RAM for review;  
 RAM then selects the individuals that RAM wishes to interview for a specific job vacancy. 

 RAM has and will never advertise any job vacancy on any Social Media Platform i.e. Facebook, Twitter, 
Instagram and the like. 

 Please do not fall victim to such false job advertising. 
 

“Don’t fall victim to false job vacancies” 

 

NEWSFLASH – FALSE JOB VACANCIES 


